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Objet: 69ème session de l'AG/Demande de rencontre 

J'ai l'honneur de vous faire parvenir, ci-joint, copie de la lettre du Congrès Juif Mondial, 
sollicitant une rencontre avec le Chef de la Délégation en marge des travaux de la 69ème session de 
l'Assemblée Générale. Le Congrès Juif Mondial propose d'aborder notamment les sujets suivants: 
racisme et antisémitisme, paix au Moyen Orient, poursuite illicite de l'arme nucléaire par l'Iran, 
équité et efficacité des Nations Unies envers tous ses membres. 
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August 6, 2014 

H.E. Mr. Omar Hilale 
Permanent Mission of the Kingdom ofMorocco to the United Nations 
866 Second A venue, 6th and 7th Floors 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Ambassasdor Hilale, 

We are writing on behalf of the World Jewish Congress (WJC), the largest global umbrella Jewish 
organization comprising 100 Jewish affiliate communities the world over. As the premier 
representative body, we act as the political and advocacy arm ofworld Jewry to governments, 
human rights groups, and international organizations on issues that deeply affect the welfare and 
needs of our communities and many others all over the globe. 

We are writing to respectfully request a meeting with your country' s Head of Delegation to the 
General Debate segment of the 69th United Nations General Assembly (UNGA) in September. The 
WJC places uppermost value on opportunities for direct and substantive discussion with the leaders 
ofyour government. In light of the important role Morocco plays in the UN, we would greatly 
appreciate the opportunity to discuss issues of common and current con cern with the Head of your 
Delegation including racism and anti-Semitism, peace in the Middle East, Iran's illicit pursuit of 
nuclear weapons, and the faimess and effectiveness of the United Nations to all member states. 

W e would be pleased to meet your Head of Delegation at a location of convenience; including either 
your mission, hotel, or at our offices near UN headquarters, during the week of the General Debate 
with the exception ofthe aftemoon ofSeptember 24, and all day on September 25 and 26 when our 
offices will be closed for religious observances. 

·we very much hope we can find a mutually convenient time during or around the period of the 
General Debate. Kindly reply to Adina Suberi at asuberi@wjcmail.org, (212) 755-5770 x221, or feel 
free to call Betty Ehrenberg, Executive Director, behrenberg@wjcmail.org at any time at (917) 514-
1102, with any questions that you may have. 

W e thank you very much in ad vance for your kind consideration. 

Very best regards, 
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ld S. Lauder, President 

W rld J ewish Congress 
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~i;JSommer, Chair 
WJC, North America 
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Betty Ehrenberg; Executive D1rector 
WJC, North America 


